
JULY 

Saturday, July 3rd (NEW) 9-11 am 

Tuesday, July 6    9-11 am 

Thursday, July 8  4-6   pm 

Tuesday, July 13  9-11 am 

Tuesday, July 20  9-11 am 

Thursday, July 22  4-6   pm 

Tuesday, July 27  9-11 am 

 

AUGUST 

Tuesday, Aug 3   9-11 am 

Saturday, Aug 7 (NEW)  9-11 am 

Tuesday, Aug 10  9-11 am 

Thursday, Aug 12  4-6   pm 

Tuesday, Aug 17  9-11 am 

Tuesday, Aug 24  9-11 am 

Thursday, Aug 26  4-6   pm 

Tuesday, Aug 31  9-11 am 

 

Open Pantry Dates & Times 

Director’s Corner 

WOW Oregon, you are something truly 
special! I cannot thank the pantry 
volunteers, management team, board or this 

community more for the warm welcome 
into the Oregon Area Food Pantry family.  

This community exudes kindness and 

support in helping their neighbors! I am 
grateful for the opportunity to join the good 

work of this organization in combatting 
food insecurity in the Oregon Area School 
District community. 

The Pantry Press 

Vision: 

The vision of the OAFP 
is to reduce the impact 

of poverty on the 

residents of the Oregon 
School District by          

compassionately and 

humbly providing         
information, education 

and both tangible and          
intangible resources. 

SEPTEMBER 

Saturday, Sept 4 (NEW) 9-11am 

Tuesday, Sept 7  9-11 am 

Thursday, Sept 9  4-6   pm 

Tuesday, Sept 14  9-11 am 

Tuesday, Sept 21  9-11 am 

Thursday, Sept 23  4-6   pm 

Tuesday, Sept 28  9-11 am 

 

Mission: 

The mission of the 

Oregon Area Food 
Pantry (OAFP) is to 

provide food and basic 

necessities to those in 
need who are residents 
of the Oregon School 

District. 
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It has been a joy to get to know the 
members of this community, and I would 
love to hear from you! Where do you see a 

need in the community? How can the 
pantry support you? Or just write to share 
your favorite recipe or to say hello!  

Email me at 
Director@OregonAreaFoodPantry.com 

I can’t wait to hear from you! 

Jordyn Crane, OAFP Director 



There is always something new on the 
pantry shelves!  

Until we can re-open our doors and 

welcome you back inside, we plan to share 
more about what’s in store... 

Follow or Like our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/
oregonareafoodpantry to see what new 

items we have available each week!  

We Are Open, For YOU!  

What’s In Store?  
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Anyone living within the Oregon School 
District is able to use the Food Pantry! All 
you need to bring any form of 

identification (ID) and proof of residency 
within Oregon School District.  
 

The personal information you provide is 

completely confidential and is never 

shared with another organization without 

your consent. 

Friendly Reminder: 

The pantry is 

open the 1st 

SATURDAY of 

every month 

from 9 - 11am! 

Swing by the 

pantry before you 

do your weekend 

grocery shopping 
to pick up some 

essentials that we 

have available!  

NEW Produce Stand! 

Alex Vieaux, with Troop 168, chose to 
focus his Eagle Scout Service Project on 
supporting food security and health equity 

in his community!  

He envisioned, designed, and built a 
mobile produce stand which will be used to 

distribute the delicious vegetables grown at 
the food pantry gardens at Anderson Farm 

County Park. His master craftsmanship 
includes individual produce boxes that his 
troop mates helped to build. These boxes 

will display the colorful array of garden 
goodies harvested each week.  

Keep a lookout for our produce stand 

volunteer who will be outside the pantry 
each day we are open (weather permitting) 

to offer you the freshest produce we have 
available!  

A huge THANK YOU to Alex and Troop 

168 for all your hard work to provide the 
Oregon Area Food Pantry with this 

generous gift to feed the community! 

Anyone is welcome to visit pantry while 
we are open to pick-up some fresh produce 
from our new pantry produce stand! 

If you can’t make it during our open pantry 
hours, the big RED community produce 
stand is back in the pantry parking lot and 

is available all season for you to drop-off 
and pick up any fresh vegetables/fruits 

throughout the week! (This community 

produce stand is not an OAFP-run project and 

is available for anyone to use, share, and 

contribute to!) 

 

We will continue to provide a shopping 
list for you to choose the foods that you 

and your family will enjoy from the 
pantry! 

Volunteers will pack up your groceries 
and place them in your vehicle for curb-
side pick up. How easy!? 

Stay tuned for updates as we discuss re-
opening our pantry doors for guests!  

Please visit us as often as you would like! 

 

Whether you need a full grocery haul; a 

gallon of milk and cheese just to get you 
through the week; or that 1 one extra can of 
tomatoes for your soup tonight...WE ARE 

HERE FOR YOU!  
 

We will never turn anyone away in need of 
food or household essentials!  


